
 

Bridgewater 
Township 

Expanded Re-Opening of 
Government Buildings & Services 

During the COVID-19 Pandemic 

Over the past few weeks, Bridgewater Township has gradually taken steps to welcome our residents 
back into our municipal building.  
 
We are pleased to announce that, starting this coming Monday, June 15th, we will welcome the public  
to access the municipal building in order to complete necessary business between the hours of 
9:00AM and 5:00PM.   
 
We’re excited to welcome our residents back into the building, with the following restrictions:  
 
Residents must wear a protective mask to enter the building.  
 
If you are sick, test positive for COVID-19, or have been exposed to somebody with COVID-19, please 
do not enter the building at this time. 
 
If you have been sick, before entering the building, please ensure that:  
 

1) You have had no fever for 72 hours, without fever-reducing medication, AND 
2) Your other symptoms (e.g. cough) have improved, AND 
3) It has been at least 10 days since you first experienced symptoms. 

 
If you tested positive for COVID-19 but did not have any symptoms, please wait at least 10 days after 
your test before entering the building. 
 
If you have been exposed to someone who is sick or tested positive for COVID-19, please wait at least 
14 days after your exposure before entering the building. 
 
Please note that the DPW facility which Bridgewater shares with Somerset County on Chimney Rock 
Road will not open to the public, as Somerset County has not yet directed the re-opening of their 
facilities.  
 
While residents are welcome back inside the building to complete necessary business, if your business 
can be completed by phone, e-mail, fax or other remote means, we encourage you to take advantage 
of those options in order to minimize unnecessary contact with others.  
 
If you have questions, comments, suggestions or concerns, you are always welcome to call the Office 
of Constituent Relations at 908-725-6300 x 5888.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and welcome back!  
 
 


